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To the members of this committee, 

I consider this bill to be a severe overreach and unnecessary bill. Rescue and foster 

organizations can hardly stay in the black and high fees like this will only drive many 

to shut down. They provide essential services to every community.  

Animal welfare is already covered under Oregon laws and we don’t need to burden 

the ODA with inspections and more regulations for them to administer.  

The American Kennel Club is quite willing to work with states to ensure that dog and 

cat breeders meet very high standards of care.  Breeders who work with AKC already 

pay for many tests and registrations and don’t need the burden of more fees.  

Oregon needs more incentives to produce products to help the economy, not more 

taxes and regulation. Please consider dropping this bill from consideration.  


